
Statement of Collegiality and Solidarity 

 

On January 10th, 2016, the members of the Society of Jewish Ethics joined 
with our colleagues from the Society of Christian Ethics in making this 

statement: 

 

A disturbing wave of hostility and hatred aimed at Muslims continues to 
sweep across the globe. The Society of Jewish Ethics joins the Society of 

Christian Ethics in repudiating this hostility directed at Muslims, including 
anti-Muslim hate crimes, mosque closures, and proposed registration 

programs. Our Societies recognize and respect the gifts and perspectives that 
diverse traditions bring to the academy. As partners of the Society for the 

Study of Muslim Ethics, we will continue to foster relationships of collegiality 
and solidarity with our Muslim colleagues in the academy and Muslims across 

the globe. 

 


